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MEMORANDUM 

Date: October 15, 2021 

To: Dan Duchniak, P.E. 

From: Chris Walter, P.E. 

Re: Waukesha County Airport Water Main Relocation 

The Waukesha County Airport has requested the relocation of approximately 900 feet of 12-inch PVC water main.  
Due to Federal Aviation Administration regulations, the airport is expanding their maintenance roadway system 
and modifying the site grading to construct the new roadway.  This proposed roadway alignment is over the top 
of the existing main, so they have requested the water main to be relocated further east.  A portion of our water 
main is currently within the fenced area of the airport, so this provides better access to the utility for locating and 
maintenance operations.   

We do require a developer’s agreement with Waukesha County Airport for this work to take place, which is our 
standard agreement with no exceptions.   

Recommended Motion:  Approve the water main relocation and Developers Agreement at the Waukesha 
County Airport, at no cost the Utility. 
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